
LHS FFA Booster Club General Meeting 
January 14, 2024 

 
Call to Order - 6:35pm 
 
Secretary - Updates were suggested from Ms. V about state requirements for Lonestar Degree 
[https://www.texasffa.org/degrees-of-membership#:~:text=Members%20must%20be%20enrol
led%20in,of%20the%20local%20FFA%20chapter.] 
 
President -  
Tech Ed Event - LISD newsletter invite 

-​ Spread amongst social outlets 
-​ Need to purchase a database to assemble a working list of tradespeople in the area as 

a marketing list.  
 
Communications - 
 GLFFA coming up 1/23-25 
​ Auction on 1/31 at Hyatt Place Cedar Park 
​ Food server for buyers 
​ Facebook Thank You posts scheduled for all sponsors 
 
Buyers Group events need students to volunteer. Information is on Booster Club’s Facebook 
page.  
2/1  PitStop Buyer’s Group/ Cook Off Team needs volunteers for their Casino Night.  
 Kenneth will email students to invite them to sign up.  
 
Treasurer - Currently at $16,272.92 due to the WILCO Auction for $1900 and the scholarship 
payout of $500 for Rylee Harmon. One scholarship is still outstanding.  
 
Fundraising -  
  1/26 Cane’s from 7-11pm. 
   Need more suggestions for Spirit Night restaurants 
​ Shipley Donuts? 
 
Chapter Presentation - need GLFFA volunteers to pass out flyers for Cane’s Spirit Night.  
 
New Business-  
   GLFFA - needs concession stand volunteers. Crystal will send out link for the sign up. 
 
  Scholarship Committee- Need 3 new members who are not graduating this year.  



-​ Need to revise the application and create a qualification rubric available by 3/1. 
Deadline for applications 4/15. Recipients will be announced at banquet. 

-​ Financial breakdown: 
-​ 2024 = $1,00 + 2scholarships for $500 
-​ 2025 = $3000 available 

-​ Amy Kale volunteered to be the chair for the committee 
 
Graduation Cords 
​ Need to develop standards to earn cords.  Concern was tabled for the General Meeting 
in February. 
 
Line Item Proposal for improvements for money set aside, etc.  
​ Currently titled as MISCELLANEOUS ITEM. 
           It was determined that it will function this way for this year and will be proposed for next 
year.  
 
End of meeting - 7:32pm 
 
 
 
 
 


